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February 15, 2013

David Cupka

South Atlantic Fishery Management Council Chair
4055 Faber Place Drive, Suite 201

North Charleston, SC 29403

Dear Mr. Cupka:

At the February 5 - February 8, 2013 Gulf Council Meeting in Mobile, Alabama, the Gulf of
Mexico Fishery Management Council (hereafter: Gulf Council) reviewed the Joint South
Altantic/Gulf of Mexico Generic Headboat Reporting in the South Atlantic Amendment. After
discussion, the Gulf Council approved the document along with any regulations deemed
necessary and appropriate by the South Atlantic Fishery Management Council.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this document and we look forward to continued
cooperative efforts to manage our nation’s fisheries.

Sincerely,

- g .
Doug Boyd
Council Chair
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